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This amendment should not go through
because:

We as parents do not agree with discrimination,
segregation or penalties for parents and
children who do not vaccinate, through
Informed and educated decision.

We are opposed to this bill because it is
discriminating against non vaccinating families,
when vaccinated families continue to contract
the diseases for which they have been
vaccinated against.

This bill is unethical and aims to bully public
compliance with fear, rather than education
we believe.

Regards

Robert and Bev
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